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UOG welcomes new Tritons to campus 

The University of Guam welcomed more than 300 new Tritons at a New Student
Orientation event on July 28. The event kicked off with opening remarks from UOG
Senior Vice President and Provost Anita Borja Enriquez followed by encouraging words 
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from the deans of the six schools and colleges. Students had the opportunity to meet
their fellow Tritons and take a guided tour of the campus. 

“The university is committed to providing a quality learning environment and safe
environment for our students. I want to thank you and I want you to thank yourselves for
making this investment in your future through a university degree with our institution,”
Enriquez said. 

Open Registration for Fanuchånan 2021 is ongoing. For more information,
visit www.uog.edu/registration or call (671) 735-2214. 

### 
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2021-new-student-orientation1 
University of Guam student advisors welcome incoming new students at an orientation
event on July 28. 

2021-new-student-orientation2 
Carlos Taitano, UOG director of Global Learning & Engagement, left, and Anita Borja
Enriquez, UOG senior vice president and provost hold up the Trident hand sign as they 
welcome new students to the UOG campus. 



 
 

           
 
 

 
 

      
 
 

    
 

2021-new-student-orientation3 
New Tritons get acquainted during the New Student Orientation on July 28. 

2021-new-student-orientation4 
Fanuchånan 2021 New Student Orientation 
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